Wayne Schofield
50 Sawmill Road
Leominster, MA 01453
Telephone 978-534-6671
Celi # 978-340-0826

November 30, 2019

Dear Patti, Kim, Administrators
And Employees,

Norma, Pat and I would like to thank you for taking such wonderful care of my mother. She
enjoyed her 7 ¥ vears with all of you, so much. She enjoyed her bingo, sing-a-longs, making
puzzles with friends and all the other activities offered. She made a point of learning everyones
names. She always enjoyed all the people that joined her for meals. As these friends moved on
to nursing homes or had passed on, she always felt badly when they were gone. She felt like she
had lost some of her family.

Manor on the Hill always out did themselves when they put on their parties. The Christmas
party was at the top of the list. Norma enjoyed the delicious food, desserts and the WINE. You
people always out did yourselves and everything was wonderful. Friends and family were
always welcome to join in the festivities. The lobster and steak barbecue she always enjoyed. I
can’t forget to mention the wine and hors d’ocuvres that you served on Thursdays. She would
never miss out on that. I could keep going on about all the wonderful things you did for all your
guests and tenants.

A special thank you to Tippy, Steve and Denise for the care and special attention they gave her.

Everyone affiliated with the Manor were wonderful and will always be in our thoughts and
prayers. You kept her going and we are sure you were an important part of her reaching the age
of 107. Thank you to all that made her yearly birthday parties a big success. | hope all the
residents of Leominster, Fitchburg and surrounding cities and towns know how warm and
wonderful the Manor on the Hill is to all their tenants. They welcome everyone with open arms.

Thank you again, for taking such good care of my Mom.
Very truly yours,

%%OW

Wayne Schofield
Son



